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Changes in the Editorial Board

The term in office of the journal’s editors is generally limited. Every time a tenure 
ends, the editorial board determines new members by ballot vote. We welcome Dr. 
Udo Bub, Deutsche Telekom AG Laboratories, and are looking forward to an exciting 
and successful cooperation. At the same time, we would like to thank Mrs. Zvezdana 
Seeger, T-Systems International GmbH, who has left the editorial board, for the valu-
able cooperation.
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